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Sent: 21 April 2019 12:58
To: DC Support
Subject: Claydon proposed new marina

DearSir/Madam,

I would like to formally register my opposition to the proposed new marina close to the village of Claydon.

I have read the many points raised in protest and heartedly endorse every one of them, my main objections being the huge rise in transport through the village, the roads are inadequate as it is, even for the people who live here now, how on earth will they be able to cope with heavy, industrial traffic?

The local Doctor’s surgery has had to close their list already with the influx of new patients from the many new developments surrounding Banbury. My son, who has recently come to live with me from Banbury has to continue going to the surgery in Banbury instead of changing to the Cropredy surgery, which to be honest, is far superior to West Bar.

These are just a couple of my main objections but the most over riding one is the damage that will be done to wild life and the eco system of the area. As a practising Druid the natural world is very important to me. Once again, it is being disregarded and ruined for the sake of commercial enterprise which will bring absolutely no benefits to the residents of Claydon, quite the reverse, it will totally destabilise the life that we now know.

When on earth will local planners pause to consider the quality of life of existing residents rather than give it away to developers for a quick buck. Already, Banbury is swamped by a ring of developments all around its circumference with no improvement of the infrastructure which is struggling to support it all. There are already two large marinas in the area, do we really NEED space for over six hundred barges? The local canals will soon resemble the M25 during the rush hour!

Carol Noonan
25 Manor Park, Claydon.

